
 

 

Monday 4th - 6.30 - 7.30 pm - Maths Curriculum Evening hosted by Mr Blakely and Mrs 

Morton.  The evening will cover how we teach maths across both KS1 and KS2.  Please enter 

the school via the main office and go into the school hall. This evening is not suitable for children 

to attend.   Information will be available on the website, if you are unable to join us on this        

occasion.   

Friday 8th - 3.15 - 4.15 pm - Football match home against Loddon Primary School -        

successful squad members have been sent a letter via email.   Parents are more than welcome 

to come and support.  Please enter and leave site via the double gates into the Junior           

playground.   

Communication:                                                                                                                        

Lots of letters have been sent home recently.  Please may we ask that you return any             

permission slips as soon as possible.  It has also come to our attention that occasionally items 

fall into junk or clutter so please check these boxes regularly. 

PTA News                                                                                                                                      

A huge thank you for supporting the crisp recycling initiative by collecting all your empty crisp 

packets.  Although the amount raised, £16.00, is small, it is the overall initiative that is important 

and it is something the PTA will be encouraging more.  

Foundation Cake Sale raised an amazing £174.00.   

PTA minutes are available from the school office.   

Curriculum News:                                                                                                                      

Our core value this term is FREEDOM and our Bright Learning focus is GIFTED.  We will be 

talking to the children about these areas during assemblies and lessons.  Please ask your      

children to tell you what they have been learning.  

  

 

 

Your next forecast will come home on Friday 8th March 2019.  You can always email if you have 

any questions - admin@woodley-pri.wokingham.sch.uk 
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